All About Cutting,

It has come to my attention that there is a HUGE problem with the scholarship
committee.

This year the selection committee was made up by the Youth Chairman and the
Youth Vice Chairman. (Jody McGlothlin and Mary Ann Rapp)

The application process was writing an essay and filing out an application.
According to the instructions and guidelines, the applicant should have no
knowledge of who is on the selection committee and shouldn't have any ties to them
as well.

With both the chairs there was a conflict of interest in my opinion-

1. A number of the applicants are enrolled in Grace Christian Academy who is owned
and run by Jody McGlothlin. So, that means McGlothlin was receiving financial
payments from some of the applicants.

2. Mary Ann Rapp is the mother of one of the applicants.

Are we seeing the problem here??

The mother and the teacher should not be selecting the scholarship applicants even
if this is “how things are done”out of the fairness of the other applicants.

Why are these two allowed to be on the selection committee even with the conflict of
interest? Oh because one of them is married to the NCHA president!

Will the Executive Committee address this wrong doing or will they cover it up to
protect Phil Rapp, Mary Ann Rapp and Jody McGlothlin?

Hoping the NCHA will do the right thing,
Concerned Youth Parent



